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All Piedmont Technical College students are encouraged to attend each event.  



College News You Can Use 
 
 

 FOUNDATION SCHOLARSHIP INFORMATION: See page 9 of this edition.  

 COURSE EVALUATIONS:  Evals close on May 1. Evals are found in PTC Pathway under PTC Surveys.  

 HOBET: For testing information and dates, visit www.ptc.edu/hsresources. To schedule, call 941-8724. 

 Next Inter-Club Council meeting: Tuesday, April 15, 2014 at 12:45 p.m.  
 Eat with Merry Oaks in the cafeteria Monday—Thursday! *Closed on April 17, 2014. 

 Try the NEW Class Scheduler in Pathway! Use this new system to help you see all the schedule op-

tions available to you for Spring 2014 classes at PTC. You can find the link on the Student tab in the 

“registration tools” box.   

 The Passport to Success Newsletter is an academic resource guide to inform students about work-

shops, open centers and drop in labs for many general education courses. The newsletter can be found on 

the website under College Resources and Testing, Tutoring and Counseling tab, and in Pathway under the Stu-

dent tab and on the homepage of D2L.   

 Student Life webpage: http://www.ptc.edu/college-resources/clubs-organizations  

 Parking stickers & PTC Photo IDs are mandatory. Picture ID’s are made on the Greenwood, New-

berry, and Laurens campuses. Please get one. Parking decals are given at the Greenwood Campus library 

and at each PTC county campus. Both will be expected to be displayed properly. Students are to park ap-

propriately in designated parking areas. Violators will be issued traffic citations. For assistance or for ques-

tions, contact Public Safety at 864-941-8000.  
 

PTC HONORS PROGRAM!  
Are you interested in an academic challenge? Do you want to travel? The new Honors Program at PTC is a rigor-

ous program designed for highly prepared students who want to explore intriguing topics, cultivate leadership skills, 

and broaden their horizons through travel excursions within the U.S. and internationally. The first trip will be to 

Costa Rica in spring 2015. To learn more about the program, please visit www.ptc.edu/honors. Applications are 

currently open!  

Emergency Alert System! 
Piedmont Technical College will soon be implementing a new Emergency Alert System. This service will only be 

used by the college’s administration when an emergency situation has been determined which presents a safety or 

security threat to students or employees on our campuses. In order for this system to be effective, it is imperative 

that all information for students, faculty and staff be complete and up-to-date. We are asking that ALL students 

check their information through their Pathway account (found through the Academic Services link under the Stu-

dent tab). If the information is incorrect or missing, please submit a Change of Information form along with a cur-

rent driver’s license to the Student Records office. Forms can be found at http://www.ptc.edu/college-resources/

student-records-office/printable-forms or in the Student Records office.  

 

March of Dimes Walk 

Clubs have been busy raising money and preparing for the upcoming March of 

Dimes walk on April 12, 2014 at the square in downtown Greenwood.  Participate 

in any way that you can! 

http://www.ptc.edu/college-resources/clubs-organizations
http://www.ptc.edu/honors
http://www.ptc.edu/college-resources/student-records-office/printable-forms
http://www.ptc.edu/college-resources/student-records-office/printable-forms
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The Practical Nursing Club is offering a chance to win an Easter 
Basket for a $1 donation!  See any Practical Nursing Student to 
make your purchase before April 17th!  For more information, 

contact Jennifer Wilson at (864) 391-6100 or Stephanie  
Cannady at (864) 941-8354. 



The ECD Club will sponsor a 
blood drive on April 29 & 30. 
Donors will receive either 2 

movie tickets or a free t-shirt. 
The "Blood Vessel" will be 
outside K building from 10 
am until 3p m each day. If 
you have questions, please 
contact Tammie Mallory at 

941-8381 or email  
mallory.t@ptc.edu. 

GOT POETRY? 

April is National Poetry Month 

 

Please visit the link below to the  

library’s resource guide on poetry, and 

stop by the library this month to check 

out a very good poetry collection! 

 

http://ptc.libguides.com/poetrymonth 

——————————————————-- 

Want to see some of the southern 

states best poetry teams compete for 

$$$,  moon pies, and RC Cola? 

 

The host city state for 2014 is 

SOUTH CAROLINA with the host 

city being GREENVILLE! 

www.southernfried2014.com 

mailto:mallory.t@ptc.edu
http://ptc.libguides.com/poetrymonth












Transfer Rep Visits 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday, April 10 from 10-1 

USC Upstate (Diane Stephens) 

 

Monday, April 14 from 10-2, 

Anderson University (Tiffany Blackwell) 

 

Wednesday, April 16 from 11-2 

USC Aiken (Kathy Brantley) 

 

FREE TAX FILING!!!!! FREE TAX FILING!!!!!! 

www.myfreetaxes.com/midlands 
 

MyFreeTaxes software which taxpayers with incomes below $58,000 can use to prepare both  

federal and state returns free of charge.  In 2013, the Internal Revenue Service partnered with 

MyFreeTaxes, a free online tax software  program.  MyFreeTaxes is powered by the Wal-Mart  

Foundation  — in cooperation with United Way Worldwide, Goodwill Industries International, and  

National Disability Institute.  In addition, there is an IRS- certified tax volunteer available via email, 

should taxpayers have questions.  The software is a simple, interview-based program geared toward 

the basic wage earner who receives a W2.  The customer answers the interview-based questions 

and it populates the tax return. 

http://www.myfreetaxes.com/midlands


Facts on Women and Science, Technology, Engineering, Math 

 
 The wage gap between women and men is much smaller in STEM occupations than other occupations. For computer pro-

grammers, women earn $0.95 for every $1 earned by men, compared to $0.77 for all occupations.1 

 

 In the past 10 years, growth in STEM jobs has been three times greater than non-STEM Jobs. 

 

 80% of the fastest growing occupations in the United States depend upon mastery of mathematics and scientific knowledge and 

skills. 

 
 While women comprise 48% of the US workforce, just 24% are in STEM fields, a statistic that has held constant for nearly the 

last decade. 

 
 75% of all college students are women and students of color, they represent only 45% of STEM degrees earned each year. 

 
 While Almost 30 percent of all male college freshmen planned to major in a STEM field in 2006 compared with only 15 

percent of all female freshmen. 

 

 Women with STEM jobs earned 33 percent more than comparable women in non- STEM jobs – considerably higher than 

the STEM premium for men. 

 
 Although women fill close to half of all jobs in the U.S. economy, they hold less than 25 percent of STEM jobs.2 

 
 Between 2010 and 2020, STEM-related employment is projected to increase by 16.5% to over 8.5 million jobs. Yet, 

women still represent only 25% of the STEM workforce.3 

 

 Women and minority groups represent about 70% of college students in the U.S., but receive only 45% of the undergrad 

degrees awarded in STEM fields of study.4 


